
Dear Sheikha Hussa, 

 

I wanted to offer my deepest condolences for the passing of HE Sheikh 

Nasser Sabah al-Ahmed al-Sabah of Kuwait. It’s a great loss for everyone. 

We at the MFAH’s Art of the Islamic World Committee are forever 

indebted for yours and Sheikh Nasser’s vision and generosity. He will be 

greatly missed and we are all mourning with you. 

 

With love and affection 

 

Sima 
 


